Delaware Valley School District

Dear SES Families,

We are excited to work with you as we continuously improve our elementary school experiences as part of our work in Title I programs. Your feedback is invaluable to helping us improve our school resources and overall student engagement. This survey will take about 10 minutes to complete and your responses are confidential. If you are interested in completing this survey, please follow the directions below.

Use this QR code to access the survey:



Or follow this link: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/YGF2WML

Complete one survey for each school building your child(ren) is attending. Please complete the survey no later than 11/24/2024. Thank you for your participation!

Sincerely,

Nathan Kroptavich, Ed.D.

Mother Krystant

Shohola Elementary School Principal